Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71; Fenchurch Street; E.C. 3.

Enclosures 30th June,

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith two copies of each of the plans,
forwarded with your letter of the 2lst instant, of riveting
section, upper stringers, lower stringer, stringers in oil
fuel bunkers and key plan of stringers for lessrs, Furness
Shipbuilding Co.'s Yard No, 283, and with regard thereto I have
to state that provided the arrangements be carried out as shewn
and amended and to your satisfaction, they will be approved.

The remaining copies of the plans are being retained
for referencs.

The plan of riveting section has been discussed by
telephone with Me. Goldsbrough, who stated that the thicknesses
of the upper deck plating will be probably modified (and a
further plan submitted) involving an alteration in the giz
the rivets used. In these circumstances it was arranged ¢
in the meantime this plan should be regarded as cancelled, and
it has therefore not been dealt with.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

MIDDLESBROUGH. Secretary.




